
 Carrier Liaison Program 

New U.S. Bridge Visa Foil 

• The U.S. has begun issuing a new Bridge visa foil.

• This is a redesigned visa foil that will replace the Lincoln Visa.

• As each Consular Post depletes Lincoln Visa stock, they will begin to issue the Bridge Visa.

• All Lincoln Visas will remain valid until the printed expiration date unless revoked or
cancelled.

If you have a question on boarding a traveler, it should be directed to the appropriate Regional 
Carrier Liaison Group (RCLG), Immigration Advisory Program (IAP) Officer or Joint Security 
Program (JSP) Officer.   
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